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Parish of Sts. Mary & Peter, Arklow with St. David’s, Johnstown 
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Mass Intentions 

Saturday 11th June 
10.00 a.m. The Walsh Family 
  James & Teresa Walsh 
  Bill, James, Martin, Quentin 

& recently deceased Mary, niece 
Jamie & nephew Wayne. 

6.30 p.m. Thomas (Tom) Byrne (Months Mind) 

Nuala O’Neill 
Robert Levick 
Andrew O’Brien 
Maura O’Brien, 
Kitty Redmond 
Liam Hannon 

 
Sunday  12th June 
8.30 a.m.  
11.30 a.m. Martha Ward (Months Mind) 

 Patrick Delaney (1st Anniversary) 

 John Jack Dempsey 
 Michael Phillips 
 Eileen Quirke 
 Sadie O’Sullivan 
  
 

 
  

Our prayers and sympathy are offered to the 

family and friends of 

Hugh Kelly 

Anne O’Reilly 

Who died recently 

May they rest in peace. 
 

  

  

  

 

Good Luck to the young people sitting their Junior and Leaving 

Certificate exams. 

Prayer for Success in Exams 

Lord, I need your help in many ways……. 

I need a calm mind… give me your peace. 

I need a clear head… Lord, give me your wisdom. 

I need to be careful… Lord, give me your patience. 

In all my comings and goings… Lord direct me. 

In times of happiness and fun… Lord bless me. 

In care, anxiety and trouble… Lord, sustain me. 

In peril and in danger … Lord protect me. 

 

 

Family Offering Envelopes 

A gentle reminder that the new Family Offering 

Boxes are ready for collection and distribution. The 

boxes can be collected from the Parish Office in Árus 

Lorcáin. Your contributions in these weekly 

envelopes are the main source of income to both 

maintain and run the Parish.  Please contact Treasa 

at the Parish Office to collect your family offering 

boxes.  Thank You 

       A Date to remember 

    Blessing of the Graves 

            with Mass in 

  St Gabriel’s Cemetery  

  Friday, 1st July at 7pm.   

 

Friends of Local People with MS would like to 

thank all those who contributed to the Church 

gate collection last weekend.  €459.03 was 

raised in Arklow and €119.25 in Johnstown. 

The Pope’s Intentions for June 2022 for  

families - We pray for Christian families  

around the world, may they embody and  

experience unconditional love and advance in  

holiness in their daily lives. 

              The Most Holy Trinity  

At the Last Supper, Christ explained  

to the Apostles that he could not teach  

them everything because they were not,  

during his lifetime, sufficiently receptive.  

The Holy Spirit will be charged with continuing Christ’s work for 

all the days of the future Church.  It is the love of the Father that 

gives us his Son, while the Holy Spirit is ever leading us to know 

more of the truth.  

Anam Cara Wicklow, is holding its monthly 

Parent Evening on Monday 20th June at 7:15pm 

in the Parkview Hotel, Newtownmountkennedy, 

Co. Wicklow. This event is free and open to all 

bereaved parents regardless of the age your 

child died, the circumstances of their death, or 

whether their death was recent or not. We also 

now offer an online meeting too. Please contact 

us on info@anamcara.ie or 085 2888 888 for any 

queries. 

 Congratulations to the children 

of Scoil Iosagán, Coolgreany, and 

Gaelscoil an Inbhir Mhóir who  

receive their First Holy  

Communion this weekend. 

Feast of Corpus Christi – all children who have  
recently made their First Holy Communion and  
their families are invited to 11.30 am Mass on  
Sunday 19th June, which will be followed by a  
procession and benediction. 

We remember all our parishioners who are sick 

or in hospital at this time.  We will keep them in 

our thoughts and prayers. Please remember  

Fr. McCarney (Castletown) and Fr. Hayes. 

AWARE - SUPPORT & SELF CARE GROUPS  
If you, or those with whom you work wish  
to connect with people in relation to your  
mental wellbeing, please consider using the Phone in and Zoom 
Support & Self Care Groups, the Support Line or Support Mail, 
now and throughout the holiday season. For more information 
about the groups https://www.aware.ie/support/support-groups/ 
and all of our services on www.aware.ie/ If you would like to 
volunteer with Aware, please see their website for more 
information: https://www.aware.ie/get-involved/volunteering/.             
 

Church Grounds 

Many people often compliment us on the upkeep of our 

beautiful Parish grounds and the peace they offer.   Our gardens 

are maintained very carefully by the Community Employment 

Scheme workers, they are rightly very proud of their work and 

parishioners should assist them in every way.   

Please do not drive your car over the grass verges and please 

park with consideration for other users especially those who 

have disabilities. 

Congratulations to three  

of our CES workers,  

Liam McLoughlin (right) 

Billy Long (centre) &  

Paul Hayes (left) who  

attained distinctions 

in Horticulture and were 

presented with their  

certificates recently at  

a ceremony in Arus  

Lorcáin. 

Local parishioner Katherine Brennan Kinsella whose 

music enlivens many of our  

Church liturgies was recently  

honoured for her dedication to 

Irish music and dancing at a  

ceremony in Arklow Library.   

Congratulations on your  

well-deserved honour. 

Chat N Cha will take place this Saturday, 11th June  

after 6.30pm Mass.  Please feel free to drop into  

Arus Lorcáin and meet your fellow parishioners  

for a cup of tea and a chat. 
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